
Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to all our Year 2 pupils who have 
done a wonderful job in their KS1 SATS this 
week - they have all worked very hard to show 
their learning and should be very proud of  
themselves. 
 
It has been wonderful today to celebrate the 
Jubilee with the children and to see them in 
their colourful clothes - we have discussed the 
Jubilee in assembly and during the day and also 
enjoyed a special lunch! 
  
It is with great sadness I have to inform you 
that Mr Ashley and Mrs Farrow will both be 
leaving St John’s at the end of this year. Mr 
Ashley will be retiring to spend some much loved 
time with his family and Mrs Farrow is looking to 
develop a small business with her husband. It is 
incredibly sad for us to lose two wonderful,     
inspirational teachers and they shall be missed 
very much by all of us. I’m sure you join with me 
in wishing the both them very best for and    
saying  an enormous thank you for all they have 
done for many years for the pupils at St. John’s.  
 
Following the half-term holidays we will be   
sharing a staffing list which will detail who your 
child’s class teacher will be in September 2022. 
  
Wishing you all a wonderful half-term holiday. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Rebecca Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

May 

30th—3rd June—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to school 

Sport Enrichment Week 

7th—Reception visit to The Nest 

7th—Year 3 & 4 Skiing and Tubing 

8th—Year 5 & 6 Skiing and Tubing 

9th—Year 1 & 2 visit to The Nest 

6th—Parents Evening 

9th—Parents Evening 

13th—Pop Up Uniform Shop at 3pm 

13th—17th—Year 6 Hautbois        
 Activity Centre Residential 

14th—Reception Height & Weight 
 Screening 

16th—Reception visit to Pensthorpe 

23rd—Year 3 Singing event for their 
 Parents 

29th—Sports Day  

July 

5th—Fete 1pm—3pm 

6th & 7th—Year 6 Transition day to 
Broadland High Ormiston Academy 

7th—Whole School Transition Day 

13th & 14th—Year 6 Leavers  
 Production 

22nd—Last day of Term 

September 

6th—Children Return to school 
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Class Attendance 

23rd—27th May 

 

Reception 97.74% 

Year 1 92.92% 

Year 2 93.45% 

Year 3 90.36% 

Year 4 97.93% 

Year 5 91.56% 

Year 6 94.84% 

 

Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell Date 

82 82 45 60 22.04.22 

157 132 158 129 29.04.22 

155 178 68 62 06.05.22 

120 130 93 110 13.05.22 

108 132 90 97 20.05.22 

133 118 76 95 27.05.22 

Total for 
Half Term 755 772 530 553 

Year 6 Cake Sale 

Thank you to everyone who supported Year 6 by coming to buy cakes. They raised a 
massive £155. 00. SJSA have agreed to double the amount raised to £310.00 This will 
go towards their end of Year 6 Leavers Trip. 

 

Please look out for further fund raising events next half-term. 

We’re Collecting Sports Equipment for Schools Tokens 

Look out for the Sport Equipment for Schools Tokens in the local newspapers from 
now until 16th July 2022 

Get your friends and family to help by collecting    
tokens too. 

Bring your tokens into school and put them in the  
collection box on the gate or hand to Mrs Steele. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 


